
The past year has been an exciting 
period for the Vintage Group of 
Companies and we have taken the 
opportunity to review the Vintage 
brand to ensure we embrace the 
highest industry standards.

Over the coming months you will notice changes 
being made to the company branding. Our brand 
evolution is one of the key steps we have taken 
to increase our appeal to the next generation of 
clients, whilst reassuring our existing client base that 
they have partnered with a forward-thinking wealth 
management firm.

Staying true to the brand that our clients have come 
to know and respect, we have retained some of the 
original branding elements such as the pillars in our 
logo that represent our underlying stability.

While we may look a little different with revised 
branding across all communications, everything 
else will remain the same, our commitment to 
deliver an exceptional personal service in line with 
our core values will remain at the heart of everything 
we do.

Your adviser will still be your primary contact 
within the company, our terms of business remain 
unchanged and you can still contact us through all 
the usual channels.

We hope that you enjoy the look and feel of the 
brand refresh. We are looking forward to the 
next stage of the Vintage journey and value your 
continued support. As always, please rest assured 
that our commitment to both you and our standard 
of service will remain unparalleled. 
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